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Parent Governor 
 
We are delighted to announce that we had 3 
applications for the three vacancies for Parent 
Governor. Mrs Bell and Mrs McCreedy will 
continue for another term of Governorship. Mr 
Stoll is a new member to our Governing Body; 
we look forward to working with him. 
 
Assembly 
 
On Monday we will be hosting an assembly at 
2.30pm to present certificates to the winners 
from Sports Day and to show a selection of the 
work completed during Arts week.  Everybody is 
welcome to attend. 
 
Arts Week 
 
Our children have enjoyed a wonderful Arts 
week. They have participated in Zumba 
Dancing, Drama workshops, Arts Projects, 
Sewing project and Samba drumming. 
 

 
 
Road Safety 
 
Can you please remind your child if they are 
walking or cycling home about road safety. 
 
We have had a report of one of our children 
riding a bike straight across Withington Avenue 
without looking for oncoming traffic. Please 
remind your child about the importance of 
checking for traffic if they travel to school 
without an adult. 
 

 
Sports week 
 
We will be holding our first Sports week next 
week. There will be a host of exciting learning 
opportunities including: 

 Visit from Olympian Charlotte Hartley 

 100 mile Challenge launch 

 Basketball with Cheshire Phoenix 

 Inflatable challenge 

 Ninja warriors course 

 Y3/6 Road to Rio Sports Day: 
 
Green Day 
 
Friday 24th June is Green Day. Please let us 
know by Wednesday morning, if you are able to 
help and whether you would like a school meal. 
 
We have a very exciting day planned which 
includes Ranger Dan, a mobile farm, den 
making, rocket launching, orienteering and a wild 
road show! 
 
Please can you start to collect empty 2litre 
plastic bottles to send in for Green day to use 
to make rockets. 
 
 
Summer Fair 
 
We will be holding our annual Summer Fair on 
Friday 15th July after school. There will be 
games, stalls, tombola and refreshments for 
everyone to enjoy. 
 
If you would like to book a stall, please contact 
the office. 
 
School Meals 
 
From September 2016, School meals will 
remain at £2.20 per child, per day. 
School meals can be paid daily or weekly in 
advance. 
Direct debit forms are available from the office 
and our website – this is the easiest and most 
economical way to pay as you are given a week 
free each term! 



KS1 Philharmonic Liverpool 
 
On Wednesday all of our KS1 children will have 
the amazing opportunity to visit the 
Philharmonic orchestra in Liverpool to take part 
in an exciting interactive musical presentation. 
 
Interschool Quiz - tonight 
 
Fancy a fun and competitive quiz night?  
 
The interschool quiz is on Friday 17th June at 
the Village club 
 
Join together with friends to make up a team 
and put your knowledge and wits against the 
other village schools. 
   
Doors open at 7.30pm and the quiz commences 
at 8pm. Tickets are just £5 on the door and 
include a hot pot supper. 
 
 
  

  
Attendance  w/e 17th June 2016 
 

Reception 97.6% 

Year 1 92.5%  

Year 2 96.4% 

Year 3 96.6% 

Year 4 98.5%  

Year 5 96.0% 

Year 6 98.3%  

Average 96.6% 

 
Diary dates 
 

22-23.06.16 Y4 & Y5 swimming (pm) 

20.06.16 Y4 & Y5 Warrington Wolves 

22.06.16 Y3 & Y6 Road to Rio 

22.06.16 KS1 Liverpool Philharmonic 

24.06.16 Green Day 

29.06-1.07.16 Y4 & Y5 swimming (pm) 

01.07.16 Y3 & Y6 Science Fair 

15.07.16 Summer Fair 

28.07.16 School closes for Summer 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  



 

  


